
Rule Addition 

 

Permanent Hurricane Shutters 

 

Permanent Hurricane Shutters or other protective devices visible from the outside of the home 

shall be of a type as approved in writing by the ARB. Panel, Accordion, Colonial, Bahama, and 

Roll up style Hurricane Shutters may not be left closed during hurricane season (or at any other 

time.) Shutters may only be closed 5 days prior to a hurricane warning for Indian River County. 

Shutters must be reopened within five (5) calendar days after the hurricane warning is lifted for 

the county, or three (3) calendar days after power has been restored, whichever is later.  


